
From: Craig Graeme
To:
Cc: eur.cushwake.com"
Subject: RE: TfL and CFC
Date: 01 November 2012 14:04:00

Sorry about the delay in getting back to you.

Both  and I would struggle with that time. We'll feed back (email or call) following our session with
on Monday. Depending on the outcome of Monday's discussion, it might be sensible to set up a meeting,

but let's wait till next week to decide.

Helpful session with  yesterday. We've now got the engineers working through the detail, and will
come back with thoughts next week.

Regards,

Graeme

-----Original Message-----
From: ChelseaFC.com]
Sent: 26 October 2012 15:28
To: Craig Graeme
Cc: eur.cushwake.com'
Subject: RE: TfL and CFC

Hi Graeme

Can we do Thursday  8th Nov, at 9.30am Stamford Bridge

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: 26 October 2012 10:25
To: 'Craig Graeme'
Cc: eur.cushwake.com'
Subject: RE: TfL and CFC

Thanks Graeme..

I will look at dates and get back to you

Regards

-----Original Message-----
From: Craig Graeme tfl.gov.uk]
Sent: 26 October 2012 02:03
To: 
Cc: eur.cushwake.com'
Subject: TfL and CFC



Thanks again for the session this morning. It was very worthwhile, and we appreciated the candour.

There's clearly a huge amount to do. This evening  and I have been discussing the resource
implications. We'll come back to you with suggestions on how you might want to take forward the work to
develop the proposals and the economic case.

There's only one other update. I had thought and I were due to meet on Monday. We're actually
seeing him on Monday 5 November. Perhaps we can catch up later that week.

Regards,

Graeme
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